
Dear [ENTER MANAGER’S NAME],

I am writing to ask for your approval to attend a program called MBA Fundamentals for Tech Professionals, taking place at Northeastern University’s D’Amore-McKim School of Business in Boston, MA from May 8-11, 2017. This course is offered in conjunction with CIO. Here is how it will help our organization meet our goals:

· This program gives technologists like me a working understanding of the principles and functional processes that drive business, from strategy and innovation to accounting, finance, operations and marketing. Being able to speak the same language as colleagues in other parts of our organization will increase my – and our -- effectiveness in driving value. 
· While participating in the same type of case studies and group work as full-time MBA students, I will work with Northeastern University’s internationally respected faculty and peers from around the world. This collaboration will enhance my problem-solving and communication skills.

· In just four days I’ll be able to grow my skills in key areas that will benefit our group, including:


1. Strategic decision-making

2. Negotiation and collaboration on the job

3. Technology investment analysis

4. Project management across business disciplines


By taking advantage of this opportunity, I will be better poised to help our company innovate and adapt to the fast-moving change and disruption around us. This includes (personalize here – concept, product or project) that we have been working so hard on to bring to fruition.
Here is what it would cost to attend. This can be covered by our training/continuing education budget. 
· Tuition: $4,995 (if registered by February 24, 2017). This includes: 

· All materials plus breakfast and lunch daily

· Seven course modules

· Opening welcome reception and graduation lunch
· A certificate of completion
· Airfare: 
· Accommodations: 
·   Total: 
Thank you for your time and consideration of my attendance. I look forward to reviewing this with you.


Best regards,

(name)
